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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Hannah Mueller - 15.  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
Summer registration packets have gone out. Please 

make sure to fill out and return by May 7th. Those 

who will be staying for a few weeks after school is out 

will have forms to fill out as well so your child may join 

in on any of our activities. For school-aged families you 

were given a June schedule sheet to fill out. Those will 

be due by Wednesday, May 23rd by 6pm. 

Coming Up!: We will have another Scholastic Book Fair coming up May 16-20th 

but this one will be a Buy One Get One Free book fair. If you would like to sign up 

to help, the sign-up sheet is in the Welcome Center. 

Reminders: 

 Schedules are due Wednesdays by 6pm. 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

We are listening to music, working on rolling over and bouncing!   

This week we are starting our Mommy gifts!    

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY 

DAY! 

 

 

From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  
We are busy this week learning about flowers and 

butterflies!  We are able to go outside and enjoy the 

warmer weather and play!  We worked on our fine motor 

skills using fake flowers and putting them into a strainer, 

we made handprint butterflies and made baby oil sensory 

bags!     

Story: God’s Colorful World 
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Bible Story: Ruth and Naomi 

Songs: Where You Go 

Reminders: 

Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
This week we are learning more about spring and using our 

senses!  We used watercolors to paint spring themed bugs.  

We used our large motor skills to jump onto lily pads and we 

practiced using scissors by cutting playdough.   We are 

having fun with our new classroom items!   Thank you for the 

donations! 

Books We Read:  Big Book: My Five Senses  

Songs:  Tiny Tim, Icky Sticky Sticky Bubble gum, I’m Bringing Home A Baby 

Bumblebee  

Bible Story:  The First Church 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 
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